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·   Like any project of this size we learned as we went along. We had always hoped to keep all teams in the gymnasium so they could watch and encourage their fellow competitors. This forced us to rope off a large section of the seating area. It made for some hard feelings as people were turned away at the door. The following year we brought only the teams in a given division into the gym- opening up more seats for the general public. We still could not handle the size of the crowds. We had to make a difficult decision and move the event outside to our Football stadium. We would lose some of the atmosphere but it has proved to be the correct decision- especially in light of the fact that all of our squads can now see all of the teams involved. It has helped foster a sense of community among the cheering coaches and athletes. We review the divisional alignment after each year and seek input from the coaches and judges for potential changes. We do not necessarily modify the document each year but it has evolved over the course of this event.  We accept input from all schools involved for potential charities- and have made donations to a vast and varied number of organizations.    
